Steven SeEe

From: Judith Stokes <jestokes117@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 12:08 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: HR5515

| write in support of HR5515. | am in favor of encouraging hard working Rhode Islanders to skip the scheduling and paper
pushing work of registering and go right to the polls when it’s time to vote. | am confident that the “voter ID” folks have
laid the groundwork to automate identification and eliminate the time-consuming paperwork that was needed in the
past.

Respectfully yours,

Judith E. Stokes

7 Field Lane

Barrington, RI 02806-4617
Rl license #8111095



